
April 23rd, 2021 

City Council 
William Wooldredge 
1140 Terex Road 
Hudson, Ohio 44236 

AMERICAN FIREWORKS 
Since 1902 

Dear Mr. Wooldredge and Staff, 

American Fireworks is writing to formally request the City Council to commence a Land 
Development Code text amendment. The request is specifically to establish American Fireworks 
facility as a "conditional use" status rather than the "non-conforming use" status that was given 
to us after we had already been established for over 80 years. As you may or may not know, 
American Fireworks Company has been in business for over 119 years. American Fireworks has 
called Hudson its home from the inception and would like to continue calling it home for many 
generations to come. In closing, I truly want to thank you in advance for your time and if there 
are any questions at all, please feel free to reach out at any time. 

All the BEST, 

Roberto Sorgi 

Owner - Sales Manager 
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